
 
Mrs Rehman, Mrs Moosa, Mrs Ilyas 

Hello and Welcome back to a New School Year!  
Over the next few weeks I am looking forward to getting to know you all and helping your children 
settle back into school routines. In Beech Class I share my responsibilities with Mrs Moosa, Mrs 
Ilyas who are our fantastic Teaching Assistants.  We have got an exciting and busy term planned 

for the children. 
Reading will be a key focus this term as reading opens up opportunities and develops your child’s  

understanding of stories, recognising sound and writing sentences that make sense.  
In maths our focus is on our numbers, counting forwards and backwards to 30 leading to 100,  

writing these correctly and also learning our number words. We will have a strong emphasis on place 
value, which involves learning about the value of each number. 

In English we will be learning to read and write basic sentences using phonics knowledge and basic 
some punctuation. 

Finally, please could I ask that you send your child’s reading book bag in every day and a named  
water bottle. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me by dropping 

me a message on Dojo or speak to me at the end of the day. 

 
This half term and P.E is on Wednesday  
and Thursday. Children should arrive 
at school in their PE kit. 
Home reading books and library books will be 
changed will be changed on a Friday. 
Please make sure that book bags are in 

What are we learning about? 

English - Stories by the same Author;  

creating a Non –Chronological Report; Poems 

Mathematics— Number & Place Value; Length 

and Mass; Addition & Subtraction; 2-D & 3-

D Shape  

PE–  Fundamental Movement Skills and    

fitness 
Science— Seasonal Changes & Animals in-

cluding Humans 
Computing  — Managing Online Information 

and Coding 

Art  — Formal elements of Art 
PSHE — Democracy and relationships 

History— How was school different in the 
past? 

RE—Baptism—Why is Baptism special?  

WEBSITE 
Don’t forget to check out the school website… 

www.daisyfieldprimary.org 
 

Important upcoming dates 
21.9.23—Meet the Teacher meeting 
2179.23— Flu Vaccinations  
29.9.23—Macmillan Coffee Morning  
5.10.23—individual and  Family  
photographs  
20.10.23—Finish for half term. 
 
 

HOMEWORK  
 

Homework will be given weekly based 
on English or Maths on what the  

children have been taught that week. 
Other tasks to be completed alongside 

this are: using NumBots or Times  
Table Rock Stars and learning to read 

and write the Year 1 Common  
Exception Words. 

All login details will be inside the  
Children’s reading records.  

 
Home reading books should be read at 
least three times per week and home 
reading records must be signed and 
dated each time.  Which will help  

towards the children  
receiving their reading badges. 


